
PUBLIC CONSULTATION FEEDBACK FORM

Bloor Homes – South Melton

1. What is your connection to the area?

I am a local resident

I work nearby, but live elsewhere

I am a Councillor

A local community group/organisation 

Other

Prefer not to say 

2. What is your age group?

17 or under

18-24

25-34

3. What is your gender?

Male

We would very much like to hear your views on Bloor Homes’ emerging 
plans for new homes on land south of Kirby Lane, Melton Mowbray.  

Please let us know your feedback by completing this form and returning it to us by Tuesday 3 
December 2024 at 5pm. In order for us to know a bit more about who is giving us feedback, 
please tell us a little more about yourself. 

First name

Town/City

Postcode

Email

Line 1

Line 2

Surname

County

Please specify

Please specify

35-44

45-54

55-64

Other

No

Female

Yes

65-74

75-84

85 or over

Prefer not to say

Prefer not to say

* Mandatory Field

Name

Address

Postcode*

Email

If ‘Yes’, please ensure you have provided your email address above.

Would you like to be added to our mailing list to receive updates about Bloor Homes – South 
Melton by email? 



PUBLIC CONSULTATION FEEDBACK FORM

Bloor Homes – South Melton

We are inviting your views and thoughts on Bloor Homes’ proposals for new 
homes on land south of Kirby Lane, Melton Mowbray.    

The proposals will support the delivery of the western portion of the Melton South Sustainable 
Neighbourhood (MSSN), which is allocated in the Melton Development Plan.

Please use the box below for your comments. If you run out of room, please feel free to enclose a 
further sheet of paper.  

Once you have completed this form, please pop it in the collection box. If you would prefer to 
complete at home, please ask a member of the team for a stamped addressed envelope.

We take data protection seriously. Please only provide your personal details if you are willing for them to be used by 
Stantec and the project team for the purpose of research in connection with this project. Your details will be treated 
as confidential and will not be shared, passed on or used by any third parties and they will only be retained until the 
end of the planning process for the project, after which time they will be deleted. If you wish to withdraw consent to 

the processing of your personal data, you may do so by emailing bloorhomes-southmelton@stantec.com

You can also scan the QR code or  
visit the project website below to 

complete this form online.  
www.bloorhomes-southmelton.com 

To ensure your comments are taken into 
account, please ensure your feedback form  
is returned to us by no later than  
Tuesday 3 December 2024 at 5pm. 


